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Prayer Points
•Provision and protection of
family while away
•Fun rapport with the audiences
•Sharing with the appropriate
degree of boldness for each sit-
uation
•Protection from Satan’s at-
tacks: spiritually, emotionally,
relationally
•Effectiveness in exposing peo-
ple to the Gospel

within the last month, details have been worked out for me to go to
Turkey again, and from there to foray into Northern Iraq. I’ll be leaving

in just a few days, on Sunday the 27th and returning October 17th. This out-
reach tour is another in conjunction with Turkey Afri-Asia Creative Outreach
(TACO), a division of Operation Mobilization. As with my trip last year, I’ll
be sharing the billing with the World Champion unicyclist, Dustin Kelm.

while I’m gone,  I intend to send out brief email updates once or
twice a week, depending on the availability of internet access.

If you received this newsletter via email, you are already on this list.
Otherwise, if you would like to receive these general updates, send
me an email note at greenwood@andrekole.org and I’ll add you to
the list.

I’ll be posting more detailed, more frequent (if possible) reports,
complete with photos, at “craiggreenwood-travel-log.posterous.com”.
This is a blog type of site where you will be able to leave comments
if you like. Because of the potentially sensitive nature of my reports,
it will be necessary for you to provide a password in order to see
these posts. The password is: “narnia-nineveh”.

Craig, for Sheila and family
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